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Response to Comment Set C.164:  Warwick and Karen Bryan 

C.164-1 Please note that the characterization of the Saugus-Del Sur Utility Corridor as existing easement 
within the ANF is incorrect. The existing 66-kV line was a previously permitted use by the USDA 
Forest Service; however, the permit has expired and has not been reissued. As such, there is no 
existing SCE easement and there is no existing authorization for the existing 66-kV line.  

 Please see General Response GR-4 regarding the identification, screening, and analysis of proposed 
Project Alternatives, which includes a discussion regarding USDA Forest Service Policy for 
denying special uses if it “can be reasonably accommodated on non-NFS lands”.  

C.164-2 Construction cost is unavailable at this time and is not a consideration in either the CEQA or NEPA 
environmental review process. 

C.164-3 The purpose of the proposed Project and Alternatives is discussed in Draft EIR/EIS Section B. 

C.164-4 Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. Please also see General Response GR-1 
regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.164-5 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

 As discussed in Section C.5.10.2, damage related to earthquake induced phenomena would be less 
than significant with mitigation incorporated. 

 As discussed in Draft EIR/EIS Section C.8.10, the construction and operation of Alternative 5 
would result in less than significant impacts to water quality and available groundwater.   

 As discussed in Draft EIR/EIS Section C.3.10.2, the construction and operation of Alternative 5 
would result in less than significant impacts with mitigation incorporated to both wildlife habitat and 
species along the Alternative 5 route. 


